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Ladies, did you know that LOEN has had its very own 
ladies only social club since 2005? The club was created 
to help all LOEN ladies make the leap from merely being 
acquaintances and neighbors to becoming friends. We make 
it so easy to make friends in our club through social activities, 
meetings, and community events.

Want to find out more about our wonderful club? Well, 
you are lucky because we are holding one of our community-
wide morning chats on Thursday morning, May 2 at 10 am 
in the Clubhouse. All ladies are invited to join us for a cup 
of tea or coffee and meet a few club members and other 
residents at the LOEN Clubhouse. We hold these morning 
chats so that any lady can come over and meet members and 
other residents. Whether you’re at the playground with your 
toddler, finishing morning yoga in the clubhouse, or taking 
a walk around the lake, stop by for a cuppa!

Can’t make it on May 2- no problem. Join us on Tuesday 
evening May 28 at our General Meeting. The event begins 
at 6:30 pm in the Clubhouse with a potluck dinner followed 
by a brief meeting at 7:30 pm.

We have lots more going on in May, including the monthly 
game events for Bunco and Bridge. Do you like to read? 
Our club has TWO monthly Book Clubs. One club meets 
in the afternoon and another that meets in the evening. We 
also have Brunch Bunch, Girls Night Out, and Dinner Club 
which make for so many varied and fun events each month.

Ladies, if you are a newcomer or an established resident, 
you are always welcome to join the LOEN Ladies Club! If 
you would like more information about the LOEN Ladies 
Club, email Jeanne MacKenzie at loenladiesclubpresident@
gmail.com.

LOEN Ladies Club:
Where Neighbors Become 

Friends 

IMPORTANT NUMBERS
Harris Co. Sheriff - (non-emergency)............... 713-221-6000 
Cy-Fair Fire Department - (emergency)............ 281-466-6161 
                                              (non-emergency).281-550-6663 
Poison Control..............................................1-800-764-7661
Texas DPS........................................................ 713-681-1761
Waste Management.......................................... 713-695-4055 
                   	 (trash collection Mondays & Thursdays)
TNG MUD 370.............................................. 281-350-0895
Harris County Tax Office................................. 713-224-1919 
Centerpoint Energy.........................................  713-207-7777 
        	 (give pole # of street which is out)                
Centerpoint Energy.......................................... 713-659-2111                  
Comcast Cable................................................. 713-341-1000
Houston Chronicle.......................................... 713-220-7211
Metro Transit Info............................................ 713-635-4000
Kirk Elementary..............................................  713-849-8250
Truitt Middle School........................................ 281-856-1100
Cy-Ridge High School..................................... 281-807-8000
Newsletter Publisher
 Peel, Inc...............advertising@PEELinc.com, 888-687-6444

Deadline for submitting articles for the Lakes On Eldridge 
North Newsletter is the 10th of each month.  Submissions 
are subject to space limitations and editorial approval. Email 
Articles to loen@PEELinc.com.
PERSONAL CLASSIFIED ADS: Deadline for submitting 
personal classified ads is the 10th of each month  for publication 
in the following month's newsletter. Email personal classifieds 
to loen@PEELinc.com.
ADVERTISING: Deadline for submitting ads is the 8th of each 
month for publication in the following month's newsletter. 
Please contact Peel, Inc. Sales Office at 888-687-6444 or 
advertising@PEELinc.com for information on advertising.

President:....................................................   Richard Weck
Vice President: ............................................   James Walker
Secretary: ........................................................    Linda Troy
Treasurer:  .................................................... Tom DeScioli
Asst Sec/ Treasurer: ...........................................  John Dyke

LOEN Board Of Directors

Article Submissions
Please e-mail articles and/or photos to loen@peelinc.com. 

Submissions must be received by the
10th of the month for the following month's issue.

(Advertising deadline is the 8th of the month.)
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Yorkshire Academy

Yorkshire Academy students competed in the PSIA (Private 
School Interscholastic Association) Academic Meet on March 23rd. 
Yorkshire came in first place in the elementary division, with 16 
students advancing to the state meet which will be held on April 
27th at Texas Christian University in Ft. Worth.

obody Sells Your Neighborhood 
Better Than a Neighbor!

N

• RANKED IN THE TOP 1% IN HOUSTON FOR 2018
(PER HAR) & KELLER WILLIAMS WORLDWIDE

• TOP SELLING REALTOR IN LOE & LOEN

• MASTER CERTIFIED NEGOTIATION EXPERT (MCNE)

• CERTIFIED LUXURY HOME MARKETING SPECIALIST
(CLMHS)

• LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NORTH RESIDENT

• CERTIFIED RESIDENTIAL SPECIALIST (CRS)

• MEMBER OF THE GREATER HOUSTON LUXURY
HOME CONNECTION

• MEMBER OF THE HOUSTON RELOCATION
NETWORK

For every home we sell, we help 
build a home for a family in need. 

Realtor®, GRI, CRS, MCNE, CLHMS

832.795.2246
Michelle@HintonHomeTeam.com

I include a complimentary staging consultation with a professional 
stager for all homes that I list for sale in LOE and LOEN.

We would like to recognize our graduating seniors by 
including a small picture and a few lines about where 
your child will be attending college.  Please send your 
information to articles@peelinc.com (include the newsletter 
you would like to recognize them in, photo, name, etc).

Attention Parents
of Graduating Seniors
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Bayside Landscape Services, Inc.

“We have been in your back yard for 
the past 21 years! Please give us a 
call and we can help you with your 

next landscape project.” Offices located at
6102 Brittmoore Rd 77041

Dwayne Stiles
“We specialize in

Residential Landscape Only”

www.baysidelandscape.com  | dwayne@baysidelandscape.com

713.783.1976

• Flagstone Patios • Brick Paver Patios 
• Landscape Design & Installation
• Sprinkler Systems Installed & Repaired 
• Low Voltage LED Landscape Lighting
• 4”, 6” & 8” PVC Drainage Systems 
• Tree Removal

Messiah: A Lutheran Faith Community Camp Hope
Camp Hope is our three-week day camp for children ages 5 

years old through 6th grade. It is an adult mentored student led 
ministry. Each day, children will hear a new Bible story; learn 
what it means to their life by creating a craft, eating a snack, 
playing a game, and experiencing the story through expressive 
arts, STEM and worship.

Camp Hope is a day camp that is passionate about growing 
leaders. This is one of the reasons that Camp Hope is one of the 
BEST ways to develop youth leaders. It’s a vital part of what 
Camp Hope is all about!

Parents are invited to register their children online at www.
messiahlc.org/camp-hope. For more information, call 281-890-
3013.

Messiah Lutheran Church is a congregation of the Evangelical 
Lutheran Church in America (ELCA). Messiah is located at 11522 
Telge Road, ½ mile north of Highway 290. Regular Sunday 
worship times are: 8 am—Traditions; 9:30 am—The Gathering; 
and 10:45 am—The Crossing. The Discovery Time (education) 
is 9:15-10:30 AM on Sundays. For more information, 281-890-
3013 or www.messiahlc.org. All people are welcome at Messiah.

WEEK 1: JULY 8-12, 2019
WEEK 2: JULY 15-19, 2019
WEEK 2: JULY 22-26, 2019

9:30 AM –3:30 PM
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The Little 
School That’s 
Making a  
Big Impact.

14120 Memorial Drive  |  Houston, Texas 77079  |  281.531.6088

Kids from across Houston and around the world come to  

Yorkshire Academy to excel, explore, collaborate, question and  

solve. Ours is a campus that’s alive with wonder, joy, kindness, 

confidence and the kind of progressive learning that ignites  

the potential in our students to accomplish anything. Even  

change the world. To find out more and arrange a tour, visit  

yorkshireacademy.com.

300  S T U D E N T S  –  18  MO N T H S  TO  5 T H  G R A D E

Summer
Program

Open
Online!

The ACSI District Middle School Speech Meet took place 
on March 8. Several Cypress Christian students, in each grade, 
participated in events like puppets, readings, monologues, 
Bible memorization and poetry. Congratulations to all of our 
participants! We had several gold, silver and bronze medal 
winners.

On March 22, CCS high school Warrior Tribes took part 
in a full day of school-organized community service. Some of 
the high school students stayed on campus working with the 
elementary school for their annual Tribal Wars competition. 
Other students worked out in the community on specific 
projects designed for their group. CCS students work hard to 
make a huge difference in the lives of others in our community 
and on our campus throughout this day of service.

On March 25, the Cypress Christian School National 
Honor Society inducted 35 new members: three seniors, 
four juniors and 28 sophomores. The central theme of the 
ceremony was "service." Students were encouraged to serve 
others for the glory of God.

Thursday, May 2 Cypress Christian School will host a 
Kindergarten Preview.

Visit CypressChristian.org/Admissions for more details.

Cypress
Christian School

Mosquitoes
Mosquitoes can not only be irritating 

by biting, but they also are able to 
transmit various diseases to humans and 
animals. They are known to transmit 
heartworm in dogs and cats, and they 
can spread encephalitis (including 
West Nile Virus), Chikungunya, Zika, 
dengue, yellow fever, malaria, and 

filariasis among humans.
Most female mosquitoes require a blood meal for egg production 

whereas males feed on nectar and do not bite. Eggs are laid on the 
surface of water or in dry locations that can be flooded by water. Eggs 
laid in dry locations can remain dormant for several months. Eggs 
hatch into larvae, or wigglers. Mosquito larvae live in water and feed 
on organic debris or microscopic plants and animals. Larvae molt into 
pupae which are non-feeding. Mosquito pupae spend the majority of 
their time at the surface of the water, only moving when disturbed.

Many things can help to reduce mosquito problems around the 
home. Since three of the four life stages of mosquitoes are in or near 
water, it is best to eliminate all sources of standing water. Containers 
such as watering cans, buckets, and bottles can turn into mosquito 
breeding grounds. Water should be drained from birdbaths, gutters, 

flowerpots, and pet dishes at least once a week. Children’s wading 
pools should be emptied of water at least once a week and stored so 
they cannot collect water when not in use. Tree holes should be filled 
in with sand or mortar, or drained after each rain. Leaky faucets and 
pipes located outside should be repaired.

Areas that cannot be drained, such as ponds or large rain collection 
systems, can be stocked with fish that eat mosquito larvae. Dunks 
can also be used in these areas. Dunks are a small, donut-shaped 
product that contains Bacillus thuringiensis var. israeliensis. The 
donut disrupts the life cycle of the mosquito and is non-toxic to 
humans, amphibians, and fish.

Avoiding outdoor activities during peak mosquito hours is the 
best method to avoid being bitten. When outside, wear loose-fitting, 
light colored clothing with long sleeves, and long pants. Repellants 
containing active ingredients such as DEET, picaridin, IR3535, 
oil of lemon eucalyptus (OLE), para-methane-diol (PMD), or 
2-undecanone can be effective to keep mosquitoes from biting when 
evening activities cannot be rescheduled.

For more information or help with identification, contact Wizzie 
Brown, Texas AgriLife Extension Service Program Specialist at 
512.854.9600. Check out my blog at www.urban-ipm.blogspot.com
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TECL 22809 Master 100394

• Additional Plugs and Circuits

• Panel Upgrade / Replacement

• Smoke Detectors • TV Mounting

• Troubleshooting

Licensed & Insured • Family Owned & Operated

713-467-1125 | wiredes.com

ELECTRICAL SERVICES

SAVE $20
OFF YOUR 

NEXT
SERVICE CALL!

Cannot be combined with 
any other offer.

*Expires 6/30/19

Luncheon Details
Thursday, May 23rd 2019

Open Networking 11:00 a.m. Luncheon begins at 11:30 a.m.
Sterling Country Club,

16500 Houston National Blvd., Houston, TX 77095
Visitor costs $30 with advanced online reservations;

$35 at the door

At the May luncheon come learn how to maximize 
your membership with CYFEN. Learn from experts and 
long-standing members of ABWA what they have learned 
and how they have received the most value from their 
membership. This is a "don't want to miss" event!

About Cy-Fair Express Network (CYFEN)
Now over 60 members strong, Cy-Fair Express Network’s 

vision is to be a community and national leader for the 
support of professional women by providing a nurturing 
environment for business development, networking, 
education and mentoring. Our members have opportunities 
to pursue excellence and achieve both local and national 
recognition. CYFEN is part of the national organization 
of American Business Women’s Association (ABWA), for 
more information go to www.CYFEN.org.

About American Business Women’s Association 
(ABWA)

Founded in 1949, ABWA provides business training and 
networking opportunities for women of diverse occupations 
and backgrounds. ABWA has dedicated 60 years to women’s 
education, workplace skills and career development training. 
For more information, visit, www.abwa.org.

Cy-Fair Express Network 
(CYFEN)

“Maximize your Membership”
Please join the Cypress Ranch Choirs for their Spring Show on 

Tuesday, May 14th at 7pm, in the Cypress Ranch High School 
Auditorium.  All Cy-Ranch Choir alumni are especially invited to 
attend.  For more information, please check the Cypress Ranch Choir 
website http://www.ranchchoir.com/

Cypress Ranch Choirs 
Spring Show
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BOOK YOUR SERVICE ANYTIME! CALL OR GO ONLINE
281-890-0990 • www.airofhouston.com

$54.95
Complete A/C

Inspection
Additional Units

$49.95 Each
Valid on Residential Jobs Only. With 
Coupon. Not ValidSundays, Holidays, 
after hours, With any other offer or 

coupon. Expires 10/31/19

$20
OFF
Diagnosis

Valid on Residential Jobs Only. 
With Coupon. Not ValidSundays, 
Holidays, after hours, With any 

other offer or coupon.
Expires 10/31/19

$65
OFF

Any Repair Over 
$300

Valid on Residential Jobs Only. With 
Coupon. Not ValidSundays, Holidays, 
after hours, With any other offer or 

coupon. Expires 10/31/19

$100 OFF

$250 OFF

Purchase & Installation 
Of Any HVAC Equipment

or

Purchase & Installation 
Of Any HVAC System 

Valid on Residential Jobs Only. With 
Coupon. Not ValidSundays, Holidays, 
after hours, With any other offer or 

coupon. Expires 10/31/19

www.AirofHouston.com

Servicing All Makes & Models • Senior Citizen/Military DiscountFamily Owned & 
Operated • Annual Preventative Maintenance Contracts • 10 Year Parts & Labor 

Warranty Available Real Estate Inspections

Air Conditioning • Heating • Refrigeration
Residential • Commercial

Licensed Insured
& Bonded

Lic #TACLBO14135E
Lic #TACLA78210C

STAY SEASONABLY COMFORTABLE WITH
AIR OF HOUSTON

UP TO $2500 IN 
REBATES PER SYSTEM 

REPLACEMENT
AVAILABLE

Valid for a limitedtime only and 
subject to change without notice

SUPER HIGH 
EFFICIENT 
VARIABLE 

SPEED SYSTEMS
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• Interior & Exterior Painting

• HardiPlank Replacement

• Wood Replacement 

• Sheetrock Repair

• Interior Carpentry

• Cabinet Painting

• Sheet Rock Insulation

• Pressure Washing 

• Fence Replacement

• Interior & Exterior Door
   Replacements

• Wallpaper & Texture Removal
• Custom Staining                      • Crown Molding

NO MONEY UP FRONT

Commercial/Residential
 ~ FREE ESTIMATES ~

20 Years Experience • References Available

  FULLY INSURED 

• Stucco Repair

Believe it or not, it’s time to start thinking about Vacation 
Bible School again, and the folks at St. Aidan’s have another great 
program planned.

Scheduled for the week of July 8-12, St. Aidan’s usually hosts 
about 80 children. This year’s theme is ROAR: Life is wild. God 
is Good.

“VBS is always a ton of fun,” said Taylor Durr, St. Aidan’s 
Director of Children, Youth, and Family Ministries. “Our 
volunteers are super creative and come up with all kinds of fun 
snacks for our kids, which are gluten and allergy free.”

ST. Aidan’s Sets 
Summer VBS

But that’s not all that makes VBS at St. Aidan’s special.
“We also usually have Bahama Bucks on the last day. That is 

always a big treat for our students. And, last year, we hosted Wild 
Things Zoofari. They brought a wallaby, a toucan, a lemur and a 
hedgehog. Everyone really enjoyed that.

“My husband even scheduled his work day so he could be there 
for that,” she laughed.

Cost of VBS is $30. Scholarships are available for families 
in-need.

“New for this year, we are adding Triumph Sports so our 
students will have a full-day option,” she said. “From 12-4, 
Triumph will run a Bible-based sports camp. Participants will play 
dodgeball, kickball, capture the flag, basketball, soccer and more.”

Early registration for this afternoon session is $105 before June 
1. After June 1, cost goes up to $115.

Registration is already open at aidanschurch.org. For additional 
information, please call the church at 281-373-3203.

Recipe For Beignets
• 1 cup milk
• 3 cups flour
• 2 Tbsp. butter
• 2 Tbsp. brown sugar
• 1 beaten egg
• ¾ tsp. nutmeg
• ½ tsp. salt
• ½ package dry yeast
• Powdered sugar 

In medium saucepan, heat milk until it begins to steam. Stir 
in sugar and butter. Remove from heat and cool to lukewarm. 
Stir in yeast, salt, nutmeg and half of the flour. Stir in the egg 
and mix thoroughly. Cover and allow mixture to chill overnight. 
Knead gently and roll out on well-floured surface. Cut into small 
triangles or rectangles. Cover and let rise for about 30 minutes. In 
medium sized skillet fry dough in about 2 inches of hot cooking 
oil. Cook 2 or 3 at a time for about 1 minute on each side. Drain. 
Sprinkle heavily with powdered sugar. Makes 3 dozen.
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©2019 Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC. Better Homes and Gardens® is a registered trademark of Meredith Corporation licensed to Better Homes and Gardens Real Estate LLC.  
Equal Opportunity Company. Equal Housing Opportunity. Each Franchise is Independently Owned and Operated. If your property is currently listed with a real estate broker, 

please disregard. It is not our intention to solicit the offerings of other real estate brokers.

Karen Parker

Direct: 281.610.4866
Office: 713.461.6800
Email: karen.parker@garygreene.com

REALTOR®

Luxury Home Marketing Specialist
Certified Home Marketing Specialist

Lakes on Eldridge Resident

Results Matter!
People who choose to go-it-alone in 
real estate are often disappointed by 
the results.

Together, you and I will define your needs 
and formulate a plan for achieving your 
real estate goals. As a full-time real 
estate professional, I pledge to work 
hard promoting your property and 
finding you the perfect home. I won’t 
quit until the job is done to your 
satisfaction. 

You can count on me. That’s a guarantee 
because at Gary Greene our passion
is making a positive difference in the 
lives of the people we touch, one home 
at a time. Please contact me today.

“Karen is truly customer 
oriented, 
helpful,
flexible 
and friendly.”
   — Zoya

“Karen was terrific, 
knowledgeable, 
experienced and patient.  
She is a consummate 
professional!”   — Jan

“Karen’s knowledge and 
experience made the whole 
process of selling our home 
a smooth and seamless 
experience.”
                           — Greg



10     Lakes on Eldridge North - May 2019	 Copyright © 2019 Peel, Inc.

Lakes on Eldridge North

What does hosting mean? Hosting means you open your heart 
and home to a teenager from another country. You provide the same 
loving, caring environment for them as you do a member of your 
own family.

 What kinds of families are acceptable? We accept many types of 
families: single parent families, families with children of any age, 
childless families and families with grown children.

 What is the host family responsible for? The host family is 
responsible of providing three meals a day, registering the student in 
school, a separate bed and a quiet place to study. The STSF local LC 
will obtain the signed school acceptance form prior to the student’s 
arrive to the country.

 What happens if the student is ill or in an accident? Our students 
have their own medical insurance. Each student should have an ID 
card and claim forms before they arrive. STSF will help with the 
filing of claims.

 What about spending money? The student’s natural parents agree 
to send adequate spending money. This money should be enough 
for clothing, social activities, trips, school expenses, and telephone 
calls to their home country. Ideally, students will already have a 
bank account when they come over that they can access with an 
ATM card. Host Families can also assist their students in setting up 
savings or teen account.

 Are we supposed to show them America? Trips are organized and 
available to the students through their Regional Directors or through 
an STSF approved travel organization. Keep in mind that this is an 
academic program with opportunities for travel for students who are 
meeting academic standards. RDs also sponsor trips for students. 
More information about these trips will be given throughout the year.

 What is expected of the exchange student? Our students are here 
on an academic program. This means, they must attend all of their 
classes, participate in class and maintain at least a C or above in each 
class. The student has an orientation that explains the rules they agree 
to abide by. These include obeying all local, state and federal laws. 
They may be immediately dismissed from the program and sent 
home for violation of these laws. They are expected to follow host 

Become a Host Family - HOSTING FAQs
family rules concerning family responsibilities such as chores. They 
must also obey curfews established by the host family.

 What is the length of stay? Most of our students arrive in august 
for a 10 month academic stay. They must return to their home 
country 7 to 10 days after the last day of school. These are a few 
students who only come for a semester. Some arrive in January and 
stay until December. How do you match students to Host Families? 
We try to find students whose hobbies and interest match the family 
members. We look for common interest in the arts, sports, and 
religious involvement. The host Family may request a student from 
a country they have special interest in. We try and match as much 
as possible to ensure a successful experience.

 Are Host Families paid to host? No, but host families receive a 
$50.00 tax deduction (Charitable Contribution) per month for each 
month the students live with you.

 What are the rewards of hosting? Your family gains a new family 
member. The relationship that evolves throughout your year as a host 
parent will last a lifetime. The focus of this program is to have host 
families and students learn from each other.

If you are interested in hosting, please contact Vicki Odom at 
832-455-7881 or vicki.stsfoundation@yahoo.com.

FREE?
DID YOU SAY

www.PEELinc.com

YES! YOUR NEWSLETTER IS
PROVIDED 100% FREE OF CHARGE 
and is made possible by the  
advertisers within. Please frequent
their businesses and let them
know where you saw their 
advertisement.  While there, 
be sure to say “Thanks!”

PEEL, INC.
community newsletters
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DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their 
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees. 
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted 
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content 
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising 
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content 
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or 
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such 
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher 
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes, 
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of 
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or 
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other 
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner, 
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

The Lakes on Eldridge North is a private publication published by Peel, Inc. It is 
not sanctioned by any homeowners association or organization, nor is it subject to 
the approval of any homeowners association or organization, nor is it intended, nor 
implied to replace any publication that may be published by or on behalf of any 
homeowners association or organization.  At no time will any source be allowed to 
use the Lakes on Eldridge North Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others 
in anyway, shape or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic 
copy, fax, or etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, 
political campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written 
or expressed permission from Peel, Inc. The information in the Lakes on Eldridge 
North Newsletter is exclusively for the private use of Peel, Inc.NOT AVAILABLE ONLINE
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308 Meadowlark St.
Lakeway, TX 78734-4717

www.stevehardcastle.com
email: HardcastleTeam@gmail.com

YOUR LAKES ON ELDRIDGE NEIGHBOR
Extensive Advertising and Marketing Guaranteed,Plus a Free Home Warranty.

Over the last 20 year period.
Per the Houston Association of Realtors

#1 IN 77041 SALES

STEVE
HARDCASTLE

Top 1% of all Realtors in North America
RE/MAX Hall of Fame, Lifetime Achievement Award
& Circle Of Legends
Brokers License, BBA, Relocation Expert,
Over 35 Years of Full Time Real Estate Experience
Long Time Lakes on Eldridge Resident

RE/MAX Westside Realtors
713-678-0509


